
 

Let Your Light Shine 
                                                          Matthew 5:16 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
                                       

 
13th October 2023 

 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

The Nutcracker: A Christmas Fairytale – New Vic Theatre, Newcastle-Under-Lyme 
 30th November 2023 

 
I am delighted to announce that I have booked for Hedgehogs, Squirrels and Badgers classes 
to see the afternoon performance of The Nutcracker on Thursday 30th November.  We 
anticipate that we will leave the theatre at approximately 4.30pm so we will be back at school 
for approximately 5.30pm traffic depending.   
 
The cost will be £20.00 which covers the theatre ticket and transport.  Your child will need to 
come in full uniform and bring their water bottle. School will provide a small snack for the 
interval. 
 
Please log on to school money app (Eduspot) to consent and pay a £5.00 deposit which we 
require by Thursday 2nd November.  The remainder of the payment is required by Friday 
24th November   
 
We be sending home a ‘Form C’ at the end of this month which will need to be completed and 
returned before the trip. 
 
If you would like to spread the cost or discuss financial assistance with this trip please contact 
me in the strictest confidence. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 
 

mailto:admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk

